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Jeff Wyble <jmwyble@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 31, 2023 at 11:44 AM
To: "Rob.McNeal@gmail.com" <Rob.McNeal@gmail.com>

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Jeffery Wyble and I live at 881 Valley Road. My property is directly adjacent to the McNeal home located at
879 Valley Road. It is my understanding that the McNeal family desires to incorporate a small barn and pool pavilion on
their property which will be located near the property boundary line of our two properties. Rob McNeal explained his
family's wishes and plans for these structures, which was much appreciated. I fully support these plans and have no
concern that these structures will impact the use and enjoyment of our own property. I have noticed other homes in the
area where  similar structures were recently built and believe the McNeal plans, while similar, are much more modest in
comparison. 

Please let me know if you would like to discuss our support of this project via phone or in person.

Regards

Jeffery Wyble
881 Valley  Road
504-258-2431


